
From: Graham Gibbens, Cabinet Member for Adult Social Care and 
Public Health

Penny Southern, Corporate Director of Adult Social Care and 
Health

To: Adult Social Care Cabinet Committee – 22 January 2019

Subject: Verbal update by the Cabinet Member and Corporate Director

Classification: Unrestricted

Electoral Divisions:  All

The Cabinet Member and Corporate Director will verbally update Members of the 
Committee on: -

 19 December 2018 – Chairman’s Tour (visited St Martin’s Hospital, Canterbury, 
ASC staff at Brook House, Whitstable and King Edward Court Extra Care Housing 
in Herne Bay. 

 28 February 2019, 2.00-4.00pm in the Cabinet Room – will be holding a 
Safeguarding Briefing for all members as agreed at full council meeting in 
December. 


